- The Physician Group at
— . Jewish Hospital & St. Mary's HealthCare

July 8, 2008

Materials Licensing Branch

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III
2443 Warrenville Road Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform the NRC of a transfer of control of the license:
#16-32540-01 Location of radioactive material use:
Medical Center Cardiologists, PSC 213 Hunter Station Road
400 Executive Park Sellersburg, IN 47172

Louisville, KY 40207

Please see the enclosed radioactive material license agreement between the Cardiac Care Center of
Louisville (CCCL) and The Physician Group at Jewish Hospital & St. Mary’s Healthcare, Inc.(TPG) The
name on the radioactive material license is Medical Center Cardiologists, PSC, however, Medical Center
Cardiologists does business as CCCL.

As of July 1, 2008, The Physician Group at Jewish Hospital & St. Mary's HealthCare, Inc., a Kentucky
nonprofit corporation, employed the physicians, allied health personnel and support employees of the
Cardiac Care Center of Louisville, PLLC. In addition as of July 1, 2008, TPG purchased some, but not all,
of the assets of CCCL as well as accepted assignment of several real property leases and other licenses and
contracts.

Other information required is listed below as stated in NUREG-1556 appendix G:

> There are no changes in personnel or duties that relate to the licensed program.

» There are no changes in the organization, location, facilities, equipment, or procedures that relate to
the licensed program.

» The surveillance program will not change from what has been: daily surveys will be performed,
monthly or as needed wipe tests will be performed, and QC will be performed per the manufacturer’s
recommendations.

> All records concerning the safe and effective decommissioning of the facility will be transferred to
TPG as appropriate. Although decommissioning of the site will not be necessary, all duties will stay
the same, any surveys of radiation levels and/or removable contamination will be kept.

» The TPG will abide by all constraints, conditions, requirements, and commitments of CCCL (or
Medical Center Cardiologists, PSC). Copies of the policies and procedures are located in the hot lab
at the facility.

If you require further assistance, please contact me at 502-540-3325.

Sincerely,
Katie Wood, Vice President
539 South Fourth Street

Louisville, k¥ 40202 RECEIVED JuL 18 2008
(502) 540-3336 phone
(502) 540-3393 fax
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